
  

  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 
FOR THE PROPOSED DESIGNATION OF THE 

TEHAMA COUNTY SANITARY LANDFILL AGENCY 
RECYCLING MARKET DEVELOPMENT ZONE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Tehama County Sanitary Landfill Agency (“TCSLA”) 
acting in its official capacity, intends to adopt a Negative Declaration, prepared pursuant to the 
California Environmental Quality Act (“CEQA;” Public Resources Code Section 21000, et seq.), 
for the proposed TCSLA Recycling Market Development Zone (“RMDZ”). 

Project Description: The project is the creation of a zone incorporating the County of 
Tehama, under the RMDZ program.  The RMDZ program is an economic and technical assistance 
program which includes a low interest loan program available to manufacturers within the RMDZ 
that make products from recycled materials. 

Document Availability: Documents comprising the Initial Study and Negative 
Declaration will be available for review by the general public between normal business hours  (M-F: 
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., and weekends: 8:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.) at the Tehama County Sanitary 
Landfill Agency, located at 19995 Plymire Road, Red Bluff, California, 96080.  In addition, persons 
interested in reviewing these documents may contact The Law Offices of Gregory P. Einhorn during 
normal business hours (9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.) at 530-898-0228 for document retrieval.  Interested 
persons may also e-mail a request for electronic version of these documents to 
gina@einhornlawoffice.com. 

Public Review Period: The Initial Study and Negative Declaration, and all documents 
referenced therein, will be available for public review and comment for a 20-day period, beginning 
on Thursday, November 12, 2009, and ending on Tuesday, December 1, 2009.  Written comments 
must be received by mail, facsimile, or e-mail no later than 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 1, 
2009.  Please direct all comments to: 

Kristina Miller, Landfill Agency Manager 
Tehama County Sanitary Landfill Agency 

19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, California 96080 

Facsimile: 530-528-9304 
E-mail: recycle@clearwire.net 

Public Hearing: The TCSLA Board will hold a hearing to consider adoption of the 
Negative Declaration, based on the Initial Study, on December 2, 2009.  

No action or proceeding may be brought under CEQA to challenge the TCSLA’s adoption 
of the proposed Negative Declaration, or its approval of the proposed project, unless the alleged 
grounds were presented to the TCSLA in writing by any person during the public comment period 
or prior to issuance of the Notice of Determination. 
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